
External Email 

Dear Jordan Campbell- 

I am responding to the email that Tom Beben received last week. 

We are taking the following actions to remedy the complaints brought by Mr. Edwards: 

 

1) we will amend the C-4 report #110219057 to reflect the quantity of t-shirts printed for the 
campaign 

2) with regards to the purchase of the Kennedy dinner tickets, Tom was asked as a 
candidate to speak at the dinner. The tickets purchased were for him and his campaign 
manager. If this is not permissible, Tom Beben will personally reimburse the campaign for 
those funds. Can you please kindly advise? 

 

Thank you for your consideration and insight in these matters. 

 

Sincerely- 

Cherry L. Pentony 

Treasurer 

Committee to Elect Tom Beben 


